CUSAGC Club Report

Over the Christmas holidays, CUSAGC went on our annual winter trip to the
Peak District. This year, we had one of our largest turnouts in recent years. The club
travelled to Hathersage for 3 days of walking in wintry weather. Staying in one of the
most luxurious scout huts ever, we had 2 days of nice, if windy weather, and a final
day of torrential rain. Kinder Scout was scaled, along with Win Hill. A brilliant time
was had by all.

Returning to Cambridge, the first event of term was a traditional wide game.
Despite a chilly evening, everyone enjoyed themselves. The Sunday after, we headed
out of Cambridge for the Forward recce hike. Forward is an incident hike we run for
local 10-14 year olds in Scouting and Guiding. This hike provided the event
organisers with a essential opportunity to have a look at the route, and for the rest of
the club to enjoy getting out of the bubble.

A quiz night preceded one of the social highlights of Lent term, our annual
dinner. We had AAC Network Cambridgeshire as our guest speaker (a former
SSAGO member!) and enjoyed his excellent speech, as well as the normal amusing
one from our president. The food at Downing college was excellent, and plenty of
wine was consumed as well!

The club went bouldering at the local sports centre, which is always a popular
activity. Coming up in the rest of term, we have our annual night hike, the Forward
incident hike mentioned earlier and a fire night for the pyromaniacs. The term will
be rounded off with a traditional progressive meal.



